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21 February 2022 

 

UNIT HOLDER NOTIFICATION – CHANGE IN SCHEME FINANCE REPORT AUDITOR. 

 

 

In accordance with ASIC Regulatory Guide 26: Resignation, removal, and replacement of auditors (RG 

26), The Trust Company (RE Services) Limited (ABN 45 003 278 831) hereby notifies unit holders of 

the registered schemes in Appendix A, that there is a change in Financial Report Auditor (the 

Auditor). 

 

The incoming Auditor is Deloitte Touche Tohmatsu and the outgoing auditor is 

PricewaterhouseCoopers. 

 

The reason for the change in Auditor is that Deloitte Touche Tohmatsu is the current auditor for 

Hub24 Ltd and its products on offer, therefore the change of auditor would bring in efficiencies and 

consistencies to the registered scheme. 

 

The change of Auditor is effective as of the date of this notice, being 21 February 2022. 

 

 

 

Appendix A 

 

REGISTERED SCHEME 

NAME 

ARSN OUTGOING AUDITOR INCOME AUDITOR 

Xplore Wrap  163 784 432 PricewaterhouseCoopers Deloitte Touche Tohmatsu 

 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Stuart Milne, Head of Products, Xplore Wealth via 

smilne@hub24.com.au or +61 412 666 384. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

The Trust Company (RE Services) Limited 

 


